
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCL4L ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica. Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Teifax No. (048) 434 - 8791 

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

MEMORANDUM

July 20, 2022

TO The Community Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer 
Coron, Palawan

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : APPLICATION FOR GRATUITOUS SPECIAL USE PERMIT
(GSUP) FOR THE PROPOSED GOVERNMENT BUILIDINGS AND 
FACILITIES OF THE MIMCIPAL LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNIT 
(MLGU) OF CORON, PALAWAN LOCATED IN SITIO DIPULAO, 
BARANGAY POBLACION 6, CORON, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum from The Regional Executive Director Lormelyn E. 
Claudio, CESO 7P dated February 22, 2022 re: memorandum of the Assistant Secretary for Policy. 
Planning and Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects, and concurrent Director of Forest 
Management Bureau regarding to the submitted application for Gratuitous Special Use Permit 
(GSUP) by the Municipal Local Government Unit (MLGU) of Coron, Palawan located in Sitio 
Dipulao. Barangay Poblacion 6, Coron, Palawan.

Please inform / advised the proponent to comply with the requisites and undertaking 
essential to their application, and that the guidelines pertaining to GSUP is still for publication, 
only complete GSUP application whose form and substance are sufficient are subject for 
evaluation and will be recommended to the DENR Central Office (CO) for consideration.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

For the PENRO:

Copy Furnished:
The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg,
Roxas Blvd., Manila

DAlFRef. No. 2022-6230 
TSD-RPS- Utilization

"JOHNNY P. ilLANG 
Chief Technical Services Division 
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